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Dear Families,

It is hard to believe this is our final week before winter break! We have a lot to be thankful for and also a lot to

accomplish before the week runs out! We will have our wonderful Holiday Party on Friday of this week in addition to a

variety of other surprises sprinkled throughout the week. Just a reminder that you may find all newsletters posted on my site ms.amoscato.com. You can

access the newsletter this week by clicking on the Third Grade tab on the top of my website. Then, hovering over with your cursor and clicking on
“newsletters.”

In addition, spelling words for this week | have posted on spelling city: The spelling words we are learning are the following:https://www.spellingcity.com/
view-spelling-list.html?listld=58935897

Have a wonderful week spreading love and joy wherever you go!

Warmly,

Mrs. Amoscato

Upcoming

Tests

once a snowflake fell
on my brow and | loved
it so much and | kissed

] it and it was happy and called its cousins
Reading: Tests Thursday
and brothers and a web

Spelling- Test THURSDAY of snow engulfed me then

P | reached to love them all
Math- Quick Checks and | squeezed them and they became

1 a spring rain and | stood perfectl
out the week! pring o y
throth still and was a flower
-Nikki Giovanni
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